
Quality Improvement Organization (QIO) Program’s  
9th Scope of Work 

 
The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services’ Office of Clinical 
Standards and Quality is seeking comments on the Quality 
Improvement Organization (QIO) Program’s 9th Scope of Work which 
begins on August 1, 2008.  Information about the 8th Scope of Work 
is provided at 
http://www.cms.hhs.gov/QualityIMprovementOrgs/04_9thsow.asp#To
pOfPage. The site includes a summary of the QIO Program’s 8th 
SoW:  Medicare Quality Improvement Organization Program 
Priorities.   
 
If you would like to provide comments, please contact Jackie Harley 
at 410-786-5781, or e-mail her at Jacqueline.Harley@cms.hhs.gov 
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